
Dear NCESA Members,

February is here which means the first regattas of 2024 are just around the corner! 

March 2-3 One-Design Midwinters Sarasota, FL

March 22-24 Columbia Sailing Club Easter Regatta Columbia, SC

April 26-28 Carolina Spring Regatta Charleston, SC

NOW HIRING!

The NCESA is actively seeking a Class Treasurer. 

Assigned association mailing address for tax purposes 

File tax documents - maintain 501(c)(3) status

Track all accounting

Receive member dues and donations

Payroll for contracted services

Pay all bills

Process grants

If interested please contact NCESA@e-scow.org.

 

Committees are refreshed and making preparations for the upcoming season. Things have been busy
behind the scenes to help ensure we can make the most of our opportunities on the water. Thank you
to all of our past and current committee members. If you would like to get involved, please reach out to
one of our committee chairs for more information. Full descriptions can be found on the class website.

mailto:NCESA@e-scow.org


Please welcome the newest addition to our team, Media Coordinator - Autumn Hoover, from Shore
Acres, NJ. You may recognize her from sailing aboard SA59. Autumn’s experience and expertise in
social media and web design will be a real asset as we reach new audiences and stay connected with
current membership. Tag us or send content to escowclassmedia@e-scow.org.

 

Upcoming Scantling Vote

Active Owner Members: Watch for an upcoming vote with proposed updates to the scantlings
document. Votes will be cast via the class website. Details to follow.

 
 
One final note. Your donations made throughout the centennial have been put to work! Under the
supervision of our Finance committee, the E100 fund has been invested with the Oshkosh Area
Community Foundation. The fund will grow with time while supplementing class initiatives.

Sincerely, 

Kyle Rogachenko 

NCESA Commodore
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